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15th April 2024 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 

 

As you are aware we are proud to support our local community at Etone College. Through our 

engagement in community projects, such as our recent visits to the Nuneaton Library and our fund 

raising initiatives.  

 

Across the year pupils raise awareness and money for various charities, four of which are our Etone 

House Charities. Selected by our Head of House and pupils, these are local organisations to look to 

have an impact in Nuneaton and the surrounding area: 

 

Centaur - George Elliot Diabetes Support Group 

Dragon - Guy's Gift 

Griffin - Doorway 

Phoenix - Mary Ann Evans Hospice 

 

On Friday 28th June, our staff will be taking part in Etone’s Big Olympic Challenge to row the 

distance between Dover to Calais and cross the Channel. Each staff member taking part will 
be working in rotation with others in their affiliated House to be the first across our virtual 

finish line.  

 
Set to raise funds for our charities and celebrate the run up to the Paris 2024 Olympics in 

France. The challenge encompasses a distance of 39 kilometres and will be taking place across 

the day in our Main Hall. 
 

In order to support us, we would welcome any and all donations to our Just Giving page. All 

donations will be split equally between our House Charities to support the initiatives 
mentioned above. If you would prefer to give cash donations, these will be collected in sealed 

buckets on the day of the event. 
 

To read more about the challenge follow this link: https://bit.ly/3V4yov3  

To read more about our House Charities follow this link: https://bit.ly/3VcrK7Y  

To donate to our JustGiving page follow this link: https://bit.ly/3KoBu8q  

 

 

 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 
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